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Dear Parents,

YEAR 3 EXCURSION GIBBERAGONG EEC
Tuesday, 13th August 2019

During the year the children have been learning about the geography and environments of
Australia. This term they are investigating the rich culture and heritage of Australia’s First
Nation peoples. In Science this term we will explore the way the Earth is changed by natural
processes. To support the learning in all of these areas, Year 3 will be visiting Gibberagong
Environmental Education Centre (EEC) located at Bobbin Head on Tuesday, 13th August.

Please complete the permission note attached and return it to school by Friday 9th
August. The cost of this excursion has been included in your School Activities Fee.

All students MUST be at school by 8:30am. We will return by 3:10pm. The children are to
wear their full sports uniform, including a hat. They are asked to bring an eco-friendly recess
and lunch, and lots of water to drink. Sunscreen is vital. Students also need a raincoat, no
umbrellas please. All items should be carried in a clearly labelled backpack, but not their
school bag.

If you are available to help with supervision on the excursion, please complete the
appropriate section of the form below. We are only able to take two parent helpers (two per
class) due to seating on the bus, so please be understanding if you miss out this time.

Yours sincerely,
Mrs Amanda Gierek, Miss Rachael Menday and Miss Ida Orlandi

Year 3 Teachers

YEAR 3 EXCURSION GIBBERAGONG EEC

| give permission for from class
to attend the Year 3 Excursion to Gibberagong EEC on 13th August, 2019.

| understand transport to and from the venue is by bus.

Parent’s Name Parent’s Signature

PARENT HELPER

i am able to assist on the excursion.
(Parent Name)
I have completed the Child Protection Training ) Phone:




